Jonathan Mooney

** ***** *****

Saugus, MA 01906

Stephen Lavery

** ******* ******

Malden, MA 12148

Dear Mr. Lavery,


Your organization, Lavery International, recently sent me a bill for a catalogue entitled Slavery in China.  I was assured that it was a sample catalogue, and that no-one would bill me for it.


The catalogue arrived on February 15, 2001.  Two weeks later a bill for £300 arrived.  I would appreciate it if you promptly removed the bill from my account.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Mooney

